
Hello, 

 

It is my understanding that the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors is on track to approve the use of 10% of  

any agriculturally zoned parcel for the farming of marijuana.  

 

In spite of letters from concerned neighbors who rely on wells for their water supply and who have noted a decline in 

the water table, the Planning Department and Board  of Supervisors feel that it is important to address a “cannabis”  

shortage. 

 

The Board will be meeting on April 19th. Is there any recourse for regular folks who will be impacted- especially 

during this drought year? 

Also for folks who oppose this expansion of the farming of a water thirsty “crop” that is for recreation and not 

sustenance? 

 

I am firmly opposed to this expansion and wonder if the Board believes that all “regular folk” should just  move out of 

this county so that  

marijuana can be farmed without restriction. 

 

Susan Soss 

 

 


